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On the morning of 10-23-2015 at approximately 7:38am the Bensenville Fire 
Protection District was dispatched to a motor vehicle accident involving a 
pedestrian at 1004 W Irving Park Rd. Bensenville, IL.  The female pedestrian was 
transported to Alexian Brothers Medical Center in Elk Grove Village, IL in critical 
condition.   
 
Battalion Chief Charlie Johnson  
 


